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The House Bill 2020 will invest much needed dollars in rural communities such
as ours
Please keep the bill as is with no breaks for climate polluters.
Do not roll back existing climate legislation.
If this bill passes, economic benefits are increased income for low income
people.

thanks,
Dennis M. Fisher
586 Whistlers Lane
Roseburg, Oregon 97470
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